

Masahiro Inoue

Dr. Masahiro Inoue is currently working as Medical Director of Pharmacovigilance Department at Takeda Pharmaceutical Company Ltd. He graduated Shimane Medical University in Japan in 1993 and trained at Tosei General Hospital. In 2002 he got the Board certification of the Japanese Circulation Society. In 2005, he joined Pfizer Japan as safety physician, covering primary care and oncology area. In 2010, he switched to Medical Affairs division and supported launch new product in Primary Medical Affairs in Pfizer Japan. In 2012, he worked as Division head of Community Support in Ota Memorial Hospital. In 2016, he joined Takeda Pharmaceutical Company Ltd.

Education

Mar. 1993 Graduated from Shimane Medical University (M.D.)

Sep. 2003 Graduated from Nagoya University Graduate School of Medicine (Ph.D.)

Mar. 2012 Graduated from international University of Health and Welfare (h-MBA)